
 

 
 

 

 
 

Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: Water Shutdown 

 
 
Location: Medical Sciences Building 

 
 
Description: Be advised that the Facilities Management Plumbing Shop will be shutting off 

the building water supply in order to accommodate Eye Wash Station 

upgrades.  It is anticipated that the water will be reinstated before the start of 
the working day. 

 
 
Time frame: Monday, January 19, 2015 between 5:00 a.m. to 8:00 a.m. 

(approximately 3 hours) 
 
 
Facilities Management contact: Paul Courville - Supervisor, Plumbing Shop 

 
 
Email address: simmonsr@uvic.ca  

 
 
Phone: 250-721-5011 
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